
Hosting a webinar exclusively for students: 

Dear Students,  

The Hon'ble Human Resource Development Minister, Shri R P 'Nishank' will be hosting a webinar 

exclusively for students , via his Twitter account @DrRPNishank & Facebook account @cmnishank on 

5th May, 2020 at 12:00 Noon. You are requested to attend the webinar 

(https://twitter.com/drrpnishank/status/1256162235275251714?s=12) So that you can share your 

concerns with the Hon'ble HRM using #EducationMinisterGoesLive. He will address your queries on 5th 

May, 2020 at 12:00 Noon. 


